
The MWRA Retirement System 
Active Global Equity Search  

_________________________________ 
 

The Massachusetts Water Resource Authority Retirement System (the “System”) is 
accepting proposals from investment firms to manage a Global Equity Fund 
mandate for the System's ~$680 million, defined benefit, pension fund. To be 
considered, candidates must be offering a long only Global Equtiy strategy, 
benchmarked to the MSCI World or MSCI ACWI Index. Strategies with more than 
10% exposure to Emerging Markets will not be considered. The System anticipates 
investing approximately $50 million with the manager(s).  
 
To access the RFP and supporting documents, please visit the NEPC website at 
www.nepc.com/institutional/investment-managers/.  
 
All proposals must be submitted via email to MWRAsearch@nepc.com by 5:00pm 
EDT on Wednesday, April 10th, 2024. Late proposals will not be considered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


